
NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF 
MEETING 

of February 21, 2017 
 
 

The February 21, 2017 Special Meeting of the 
Tulsa City Council has been 

continued to 
Wednesday, March 1, 2017. 

 
The meeting will resume at 5:00 P.M. 

in the Council Chambers, 
2nd floor, Tulsa City Hall 

175 E. 2nd St. 
Tulsa, OK 74103 
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